
 

Omega Nu Lambda – Omega Chapter at John Patrick University of Health and Applied 

Sciences 

Omega Nu Lambda (ONL) Honor Society is proud to announce the induction of new 

members into the Omega Chapter at John Patrick University of Health and Applied Sciences. 

This recognition highlights the academic achievements, dedication, and perseverance of 

online students who have excelled in their studies. 

The John Patrick University Omega Chapter is advised by Dr. Michael Dubanewicz, 

President of John Patrick University. Under his guidance, students are encouraged to 

achieve excellence while embracing ONL’s mission to acknowledge, encourage, and connect 

online learners. 

Omega Nu Lambda was established to enhance the online learning experience by creating a 

sense of community, recognizing academic success, and offering support and scholarship 

opportunities to online students nationwide. 

We proudly welcome the following new members of the Omega Chapter: 

 

Ruben, Hunter, Melanie, Sidiki, Kwesi, Alexander, Briana, Alexa, Luke, Cori, Madison, Leah, 

Leatrice, Leslie, Emily, Isabella, Zhuojian, Nicole, Maha, Kaitlyn, Morgan, Steysi, Felix, Steven, 

Noemi, Brittany, Eliza, Kaylin, Aileen, Jashira, Justine, Julia, Jake, Sarah, Stephen, Ravi, Kory, 

Alina, Kyle, Wendy, Michael, Alyssa, Katherine, Abigail, Elise, Delaney, Hope, Kirsten, Heather, 

Danae, Theresa, Maggie, Martin 


